
                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                      

 

 

Access Policy Statement: Careers Guidance and Access for Education and Training Providers. 

 

 

 At St Philip Howard Catholic Voluntary Academy, we are committed to providing impartial careers 

advice for all students as part of a strategically planned curriculum and enrichment provision. This 

includes information and education about the full range of learning and training pathways on offer 

to them in our changing world. As part of this we are happy to consider requests from training, 

apprenticeship and vocational education providers to speak to our students. We have a long history 

of nurturing close working relationships with providers to speak with students which may include 

school assemblies, careers conventions, employer and provider engagement events or opportunities 

to speak with students in careers interviews. In the first instance, requests by providers should be 

sent to the School’s Careers coordinator, Sam White, Assistant Associate Head-Teacher with 

responsibilities for CEIAG. 

 

Email: swhite@sph.academy with a minimum of 6 weeks’ lead time.  

 

All requests will be considered on the basis of; staffing availability to support the activity, clashes 

with other planned activity, trips or visits to the School, interruption to preparation for examinations 

or rooming and space availability to host the activity.  
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